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From the Mayor’s Desk 
 

Dear Marseilles Residents, 

September is a very busy month at city hall.  Staff have been 

working on submission of three grants.  An ITEP Grant asking for 2.7 

million for Main Street revitalization.  New street, sidewalks, curbs, 

and gutters along with new street lighting and landscaping. 

Additionally, an OSLAD Grant for to renovate Broadway Park adding 

new playground equipment, a splash pad, and a new pavilion.  Cost 

estimation is 734k.  City is also going to be submitting a Brownfield 

application to address the old Washington School and the Nabisco 

Building.  I also announced my re-election bid.  Many projects and 

grants can’t be fulfilled in four years so I am going to seek re-

election to continue to work for the Marseilles residents in the 

betterment of our community and will remain “Focused on our 

Future” It has been an honor to serve the community and with your 

support I will continue to do so. 

 

 

Sincerely, Mayor Hollenbeck  

Positive Results 

Letters to homeowners in the 
designated area (East Bluff south 
to river and Main Street East to 
Chicago) will be coming out 
within a month for those 
interested in the Housing 
Rehabilitation Grants that the 
city was awarded for the second 
time.  

What’s Ahead 

It has been very busy at City 

Hall with the Brownfield 

Grant application. The city is  

also applying for two other 

grants.  The first is a 2.7-

million-dollar ITEP Grant 

though the Illinois 

Department of 

Transportation to revitalize 

Main Street with new 

sidewalks, curbs, gutters, and 

street along with new street 

lighting and landscaping. The 

second Grant is an 600k 

OSLAD Grant to renovate and 

update Broadway Street Park. 

The renovation will include a 

splash pad for the children. 
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